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Dear Animal Lovers on Koh Samui, April 2013

On April 1, with your donations from here and from far away, we could celebrate the 14th year of existence 
of the

Dog and Cat Rescue Samui Foundation

Big and warm thanks for all your loyal and kind support during all these years. Every single person has his or 
her share in what we could and can do for the dogs and cats in Koh Samui. 
Thankfully this year we were even lucky with the weather, the sun joined us and the party was a success for 
everybody.
Check out some photos from the party at our website: http://www.samuidog.org/Miscellaneous_en.html

We ourselves will fly to Berlin from May 15 until 30 May to celebrate my and my father's birthday together 
with our family and our friends. 
Martina from Germany, who is sacrificing her holidays, will once again stay in our house and keep a close 
eye on it. Our long term volunteers will keep an extra eye on the shelter and of course our manager will give 
his best to keep things together. If you have any problems with dogs or cats please contact Khun WIT, our 
manager.

Khun Wit 087 895 89 28

Operation list March 2013
Dog (Female) Dog (Male) Cat (Female) Cat (Male) Other Total
109 16 22 5 6 158

Thank you very much for all your help. We hope we can count on your continued support so that we can 
make even more progress in the future. We believe our efforts to make Koh Samui more animal-friendly 
have made it a happier and safer place for tourists, for which the tourists are grateful. Our four-legged 
friends are most grateful for your contribution!  
Best wishes 

Brigitte
and the DCRSF – Team


